MacMaster, Marianne

From: Cuyler Greene’ <cuylerdgoodwin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 8:44 AM

To: Cmte ENR

Subject: LD 1073

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

To Members of the Environment and Natural Resources Committee,
| support the protection of public health from metallic mineral mining.

Cuyler Greene
Harpswell, Maine



